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DAVID L. ELMONT 
Direct (801) 578-6972 
dlelmont@stoel.com September 15, 2004 

BY E-MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY 

Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
Fourth Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Re: Dammeron Valley Water Works v. Utah Power & Light: Docket No. 03-035-04 

Dear Commissioners: 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Report and Order issued in this docket on October 22, 
2003, attached please find Utah Power & Light Company’s final summary report and 
recommendations resulting from the power-quality monitoring that has been performed at 
Dammeron Valley over the course of this proceeding.  Also attached is the last of three interim 
reports on power quality—in this case covering the monitoring period of July 6, 2004 through 
August 31, 2004 at Dammeron Valley and June 28, 2004 through August 31, 2004 at Feller 
Stone Company 

I certify that on today’s date this letter and the attached documents were served by 
electronic mail on the recipients identified below.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David L. Elmont 
STOEL RIVES LLP 
Attorneys for PacifiCorp 

 
Copy to: sgoodwill@utah.gov 

lalt@utah.gov 
pschmid@utah.gov 
cthorpe@infowest.com 


